
Engagement  Manager
positions  avail  w/
McKinsey & Co, Inc. US in
Pittsburgh,  PA  .  Lead
teams  of  consultants  to
resolve business probs for
variety  of  clients/
industries.  Telecommuting
permitted.  Req’s  Master’s
in Bus Admin, Fin, Econ, or
non-bus adv degree, & 1 yr
exp  as  Associate-level
mgmt  consultant  w/  a
major  top-tier  int’l  mgmt
consulting  firm.  Domestic
&  int’l  travel  typically
required.  Dest  &  freq
impossible  to  predict.
Salary  Range:  $220,000  -
$246,800 /yr. Email resume
to  CO@mckinsey.com  and
refer to PPG1121. Multiple
positions.


